
Road Widening may be required on 
Bostwick Road as determined by the 
Bostwick Road environmental 
assessment 

Base on the outcome of the Bostwick 
environmental assessment, lot lines for 
this block may be adjusted 

New Block, Block 154, will be subject to a future draft 
plan amendment following the completion of an 
environmental assessment for the potential Bostwick 
Road Realignment. It is noted that Block 173 may be 
modified base on the Bostwick Road EA. 

This portion of Savoy Street may change 

following the completion of the 

environmental assessment for Bostwick 

Road 

Provide a minimum 5.5 metres along the curb line between 

the projected property lines of irregular shaped lots around 

the bend on Bakervilla Street. The owner shall eliminate / 

minimize the bulge in the curb line on Bakervilla street to the 

only a maximum offset from the standard radius required to 

achieve the minimum curb distance for driveway, as approved 

by the City Engineer. 
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This portion of lands in 39T-07507 

to be included in this draftplan 

Add 0.3m Reserve 

Add 0.3m Reserve 

Any bends in the realigned Debra 

drive and Westpoint Heights are to 

be in compliance with centreline 

radii City standards 
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